
 
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to 
persons with disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please 
contact the city of Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance 
of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 
617-796-1089. For the Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 
Wednesday, July 13, 2022 

 
A Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, July 13, 2022, at 7:00 PM before the Public 
Facilities Committee of the City Council for the purpose of hearing the following petition, at 
which time all parties interested in this item shall be heard. Notice will be published 
Wednesday, June 29, 2022, and Wednesday, July 6, 2022 in the Boston Globe  
 
Please Note: Due to the COVID-19 state of emergency, this meeting will be virtual and  
can be attended by desktop, laptop, tablet or phone by visiting the following link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86972508263 or calling the following number +1 646 558 
8656 US (New York) and using Meeting ID 869 7250 8263  
If the State of Emergency is terminated or if the Governor's Order suspending certain   
provisions of open meeting law is rescinded, this meeting will be held on the Second  
Floor of City Hall, 1000 Commonwealth Avenue, Newton. Please call the Clerk’s office at 
617-796-1210 for more information.  
  
 5-58 for the Newton Center for Active Living at 345 Walnut Street 

DESIGN REVIEW COMMMITTEE petition, pursuant to 5-58, for schematic 
design and site plan approval at 345 Walnut Street for the design of the new 
33,000 SF facility to replace the current Senior Center located at 345 Walnut 
Street in Newtonville to meet the needs and interests of Newton’s older 
adults.  
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